# **Baldonnel Broncos**

# HARRA HARRAGE

# **HOUSE TEAM LEADERBOARD**

Cupcake Warriors 795pts **Moon Walking Mustaches** 635pts

Jumping Jelly Beans 440pts



# **Halloween Activities**

We will be celebrating Halloween at school on Friday, October 31<sup>st</sup>.

Students can wear their costumes to school for the entire day if they wish.

Please do not allow your child to take toy guns, swords, ETC to school as part of their costume.

We will host our Costume Parade shortly after lunch starting at approximately 1:00pm in the gym.

We would like to thank the following folks for the Halloween Donations:

- Taylor Fire Department for the reflective candy bags
  - Newalta for the little safety lights



Morpho-Man ... Christan Swenson!

# PAC

We would like to thank our PAC for the great hot lunch in October! Jpdates:

- The next PAC meeting is Nov. 3<sup>rd</sup> @ 7pm where they will be holding Elections for PAC positions!
   Purdy's orders are due by
- Purdy's orders are due by Nov. 7<sup>th</sup>.
- Radar signs will hopefully be installed soon!
- Missoula Theatre has been booked for April!

### **Baldonnel Athletics**

#### Soccer

Congratulations to our school soccer team for placing 2<sup>nd</sup> overall in the A Division! We would like to thank Mrs. Ross for once again coaching this year's team!

#### X-Country Running

Once again our runners did an awesome job in their 2 races this year! Many of our runners placed very high in these races! We would like to thank Mrs. Ditner for coaching this year's team!

#### Volleyball

The season is now underway for both teams! We would like to thank our two coaches for volunteering their time this season; Mrs. Turriff & Mr. Johnson. The schedule is listed below so please try to come out and cheer on our kids!

**Thursday October 30**<sup>th</sup> ... Double Header @ Baldonnel 3:00pm Girls vs AH 3:45pm Boys vs AH

Thursday November  $\mathbf{6}^{\text{th}}$  ... Double Header @ Baldonnel

3:00pm Girls vs Central 3:45pm Boys vs Central B

Thursday Nov. 13th

3:00pm Boys @ Central A

3:00pm Girls @ Bert Ambrose

(This is a schedule change ... instead of November 18th)

Gentle Reminder – Please remember to get those hot lunch order forms in before the due date!

#### **DATES TO REMEMBER**

October 31st
Halloween!

November 3<sup>rd</sup>
PAC Meeting 7pm

November 3<sup>rd</sup>-7<sup>th</sup>
Book Fair!

NORCARD Orders are due!

#### November 10th

Baldonnel Remembrance Day Assembly 11am

## November 11<sup>th</sup>

Remembrance Day (No School)

November 14<sup>th</sup>
PURDY'S Orders are due!

#### November 20th

OCC set-up after lunch (1-3pm)

#### November 21st

Fill the shoeboxes in the morning (9-12pm)
Term One Report Cards go home!
Skating in Taylor in the afternoon!

#### November 26<sup>th</sup> & 27<sup>th</sup>

Early Dismissal for Parent Teacher Interviews

#### November 28<sup>th</sup>

NID for Parent Teacher Interviews (No school for our students)

Check out the new link on our school website for our "Calendar of Events"! Mrs. McDermott will be keeping this calendar as up to date as possible!

http://www.baldonnel.prn.bc.ca/

# Willow Chair

We would like to thank all those parent volunteers who were able to help Mrs. Martin's class with this awesome community willow chair project! One chair will be raffled off with the proceeds going towards the Salvation Army & Save the Children. The class will also take a trip to the Salvation Army and spend some time helping out as part of this overall project. Mrs. Martin's students will be selling tickets very soon! TICKETS ARE \$1 EACH





2012



2013



#### Dear Parents/Guardians,

After eight years of successful Operation Christmas Child Campaigns, Baldonnel School has sent **1132** shoeboxes to under privileged children around the world.

This project is a simple way for our students to share Peace, Prosperity and Hope with other children.

Our goal is to fill a box from every student and staff member ... approximately 150!

All the items needed to make the shoeboxes are divided between all the classrooms.

Parent volunteers are needed to help with shoebox setup on Thursday November 20<sup>th</sup> from noon till 3pm and also on Friday November 21 starting at 9am for assembling the shoeboxes or helping the students fill them.

If you have any questions or if you are able to help out please contact Kim Liwiski at kliwiski@prn.bc.ca or 250-261-4318

#### Things that we will need:

- -Wax Crayons or Pencil Crayons
- **-Small** Notebooks or doodle pads
- -Pencil Sharpeners
- -Erasers
- -Combs or Brushes, Hair accessories
- -Socks
- -Face Clothes
- -Tooth Brushes
- -Toys (Balls, dolls, marbles, jacks, stuffed animals, yo-yos, cars or trucks, play-dough, skipping ropes no toy guns, knives or war related toys.)

All items need to be new and small enough to fit into a shoebox, about the size of your hand.

Please do not send anything that is a liquid or a gel, as we cannot send those items. Such as toothpaste, body washes, mouth wash, lip smackers gloss, etc.



This reminder is for ALL students, including our intermediate students who often try to brave the cold weather during recess and lunch without the proper clothing!

